
Franklin County Children Services 
 

Through collaboration with families and their communities, we advocate for the safety, permanency 
and well-being of each child we serve in a manner that honors family and culture. 

       
 
 

SAFETY FAIR                                                             
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE      October 17, 2022 

Contact: Bruce Cadwallader, Public Information Officer FCCS, 614-341-6085, blcadwal@fccs.us 

 
FCCS to Host a Family Safety Fair on Oct. 22 from 10 a.m. to 2 p.m. 

 
Franklin County Children Services is dedicated to ensuring the safety of children at home, in school 
and within the community. 
 
The agency is holding a free, safety fair for the public at Central Community House, 1150 E. Main St., 
on October 22, from 10 a.m. to 2 p.m. Vendors from the community will share resources that will 
benefit children and families. On street parking available. 
 
Join local law enforcement officers, firefighters, medical and mental health experts, as we offer 
opportunities to learn about gun safety, fire safety, mental health awareness, education, preventing 
child abuse & neglect, and more! 
 
Enjoy fun and informative activities and giveaways. Food will also be available while supplies last! 
For more information, contact FCCS Community Outreach at 614-341-6085. 
 

 
 

614-275-2523 
http://childrenservices.franklincountyohio.gov 

 

 

 

 

If it rains, the event will move 
inside. 
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